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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

WHICH WAS DUE TO BE HELD ON MONDAY 19th 

OCTOER 2020 at 7.30pm AT HOPE BOWDLER 

VILLAGE HALL VILLAGE HALL 
 

 

Following new legislation and regulations made by the Secretary of State due 

to the Corvid 19 pandemic causing difficulty in organising a quorate meeting, 

the decision has been taken by the parish council to cancel the above meeting. 

 

It is hoped the parish council will be able to meet again on Monday 16th 

November 2020 at Ticklerton Village Hall.  Please check on our website for 

any notifications about the November 2020 meeting. 

 

 

 

Jean de Rusett 

Clerk to Eaton Under Heywood & Hope Bowdler Parish Council 

12th October 2020 
 

 

 

    

 


